
                               

 

 

23rd February 2018                                                                     

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Morning Routine 

As a polite reminder to parents, please remember to say goodbye to your child or children 

outside the classroom door in the mornings. Thank you. 

 

 

 
Icy Conditions 

Next week the weather forecast is for 'arctic' like conditions including the prospect of 

snow. Please ensure that you travel safely to school, or inform the school if you are going to 

be delayed, or let us know if it is too dangerous to risk the journey. Also, please ensure that 

children arrive with suitable warm clothing.  

 

 
No Netball Club 

There will not be any netball club next week because of the 2nd round of the Penair 

Tournament. Also no netball club on 12th & 19th March due to matches. 

All players of the netball club will be involved in further matches in March so look out for 

letters coming out soon. 

Monday 19th Feb was the first round of the Penair Small schools tournament. 

The team played Truro Learning Academy this week and they played extremely well and had 

lots of opportunities to score but unfortunately the score was 0-2 to TLA.   

I am very proud of all the players that took part. 

Mrs Lewis 

 

 

 
Disco 

Our next school disco is scheduled for Thursday 1st March. 5:30 - 6:30. There will be a 

letter issued to the children at the start of next week confirming the arrangements for the 

evening. Following a discussion at a recent FOSS meeting it was decided that this disco will 

be for children only; there will be no parents' creche. So, it will be a drop and go system.  

 

 

 



 
 

World Book Day 

The children can dress up on 1st March for the above. Your child has already brought home a 

letter with full details earlier this week. 

 

 

 
Hygiene  

As a school, we are constantly highlighting the importance of hand-washing with our children, 

especially at this time of year when there are a number of 'bugs' about. Please continue 

to support this message at home. Thank you 

 

 

 
P.E. Kit 

Can all children have tracksuit bottoms provided in their P.E. Kit. With the unpredictable 

weather, a warm P.E kit is essential.  

  

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

Dates for Spring Term 

2018 

 

Wednesday 28th March                                               Last Day of Spring Term  

   “                 “     “                                                       Class 5 Harry Potter Trip         

Monday 16th April                                               First day of Summer term 

Monday 7th May                                                 School closed 

Monday 28th May -1st June                                 Half term 

Monday 4th June                                                School Closed 

Friday 20th July                                                 Last day of Summer Term 

 


